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Currently Electric trucks are $500,000. They can only haul 80,000 pounds for 200 

miles. We haul 103,000 pounds. Are trucks run 24 hours a day, so the would not be 

time to charge the batteries.  The truck manufacturers have told us electric trucks 

won't work for us at this point.  Even if they would the cost of everything in society will 

skyrocket so much to cover the cost of the trucks and where is all of the new power 

coming from? We are buying new trucks that are way kinder to the environment but 

electric trucks won't work for every application 


